
 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 8 

Dear Families, 

 

What a lovely classroom we have this year! Students are 

listening to each other and working hard in the 

classroom. I enjoy getting to know their different 

personalities and find that balance of ideal academic 

and social work for each of them.  

 

We have our big evening event, Wax Museum, on October 

17. We will travel through history learning about 

historical figures that have made a positive impact in 

the world. We look forward to seeing you all there. The 

written assignment will be done at school. Let us know 

if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for all the wish list items brought in. We are 

stocking our classroom with goodies! 

 

As always, we are honored to be partnered with each and 

every one of you to help foster happy, capable, 

confident humans. Thank you for all you do as a parent! 

   Assembly: (at 8:30 unless otherwise noted) 

Oct. 4  Room 9 @ 1:00 PM 

Oct. 11  Teachers 

Oct. 18     Room 7 

Nov. 1st  Room 8 @ 1:00 PM 

** 3rd Grade Parents: We are in the process of finalizing our first field trip to the 

Planetarium. 

 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter) 

 

Thurs., Oct. 3 CPR Class  6:00-8:00 

Thurs., Oct. 17 Wax Museum 6:00-8:00 

Oct. 24-25  Parent/Teacher Conference  NO SCHOOL 
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